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Peter Wyatt

Dear Sir/Madam,

I can’t believe the Queensland Government is still trying to continue with this emergency legislation even
though Bill Gates has said that the omicron variant of this virus has given people natural immunity, negating the
need for vaccines. These lockdowns that were totally unnecessary as they destroyed our small businesses
created panic and did absolutely nothing to stop the spread of this virus, I believe should never ever be bought
back in, if the Government can suspend your rights anytime it deems something ia a crisis then you on longer
have rights you have permissions, look to Sweden if you want to see how to handle a pandemic properly, and to
demonise a sector of our society because they refuse the state sponsored vaccine is madness, especially as it is
now being shown in the latest scientist studies that this mRNA vaccine is actually going into the nucleus of our
cells and altering our genetic code, which Pfizer said would never happen is actually happening, Pfizer were
once called by an American judge as a habitual criminal Organisation and they should have never been trusted
to do this mass vaccination, which may have caused untold cellular damage to all those to took this vaccine. I
urge you as an Organisation to bring an immediate halt to this over reach of power by our Queensland
governments and never allow then to bring us under this tyrannical control ever again.

Your Sincerely
Peter Wyatt.
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